

02 November 2012

Alex Harris
Fyi-request-647-15cc1e07@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: 12/06046

Dear Alex Harris

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 01 November 2012, received 01 November 2012, requesting the following information:

• A list of all Cabinet Officials' Committees the Chief Executive of the Department regularly sits on.

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act. If you have any enquires regarding your request, you may contact us via email at <a href="mailto:OIA.Gems@dol.govt.nz">OIA.Gems@dol.govt.nz</a> or

Liz McMillan Government Executive and Ministerial Support Labour Group Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment PO Box 3705 Wellington 6140.

You can expect to receive a response by 29 November 2012.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan Manager

Government Executive and Ministerial Support